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15 January 2020                          CTP/AYH/P2-P6/003B 
 
Through the Principal  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Networking Session (Primary 2 to 6) 

 

As part of our efforts to strengthen home-school partnerships, we would like to invite you to 

our “Networking Session” on 31 January 2020 (Friday). The networking session is an 

opportunity for Form Teachers to share how well your child/ ward is settling in school.  Form 

Teachers will share on matters such as class routines, setting of learning targets and 

expectations.   

 

Please note that the networking session is not a one-to-one communication platform 

between the teacher and the parents; the Child-Teacher-Parent (CTP) Conference (one-

to-one sessions) will be held in May.  Please refer to the appropriate programme, as 

indicated by your child’s/ ward’s level.   

 

Programme Overview 

Level Activity Time Venue 

All 

Parenting Talk for P1 to P6 Parents 

Title: Plugged in Parenting 

 

 

 

                                     http://bit.ly/CTPPIP  

 

 

11.15 a.m. – 1.15 p.m.  School Library 

P2 Networking Session  4.45 p.m. – 6.00 p.m. Classroom 

P3 
Triple P (Positive Parenting Programme) 4.45 p.m. – 5.00 p.m. School Hall 

Networking Session  5.00 p.m. – 6.00 p.m. Classroom 

P4 Networking Session  4.45 p.m. – 6.00 p.m. Classroom 

P5 Networking Session  4.45 p.m. – 6.00 p.m. Classroom 

  

http://bit.ly/CTPPIP
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P6 

Briefing on Direct School Admissions 
(DSA)  

3.30 p.m. – 4.00 p.m.  

PAL Rooms 
School Talks by:  

- Hwa Chong Institution / Nanyang 
Girls’ High School 

- School of Science & Technology  

4.00 p.m. – 5.00 p.m. 

Networking Session  5.00 p.m. – 6.00 p.m. Classroom 

 

To register for the event, please complete the form via this link 

(https://forms.gle/cfR6bpasMDZhgRhB8) by Wednesday, 22 January 2020.  You may also 

scan the QR Code below: 

 

 

 

 

 

School functions normally on Friday, 31 January 2020.  Clementians are required to report 

to school as usual.  

 

We look forward to your presence and continued partnership.  
 

Thank you. 

 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
Miss Nurul Huda Yazid (Assistant Year Head/Lower Primary) 
Mrs Patricia Ng (Assistant Year Head/Middle Primary) 
Mrs Heidi Soh (Assistant Year Head/Upper Primary) 
 

https://forms.gle/cfR6bpasMDZhgRhB8

